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5th July 2023 

 
 
Dear Families,  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you and your children to our CKIS 
family. It was so lovely to meet so many of your children this morning, and we are looking 
forward to September and the start of this learning journey together. Please see the 
reminder below regarding dates and times for the first few weeks of school in September: 
 
 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

4 
Inset day 
 

5 
Inset day 

6 
Stay and Play 
sessions: 
10.00-10.45am 
11.00-11.45am 
1.00-1.45pm 

7 
Stay and Play 
sessions: 
10.00-10.45am 
11.00-11.45am 
1.00-1.45pm 

8 
Stay and Play 
sessions: 
10.00-10.45am 
11.00-11.45am 
1.00-1.45pm 

11 
Group 1 attending 
8.45-1.00pm 
(including lunch) 
 
Parent workshop 
 

12 
Group 1 attending 
8.45-1.00pm 
(including lunch) 
 
Parent workshop 

13 
Group 2 attending 
8.45-1.00pm 
(including lunch) 
 
Parent workshop 

14 
Group 2 attending 
8.45-1.00pm 
(including lunch) 
 
Parent workshop 

15 
All children 
attending 8.45-
1.00pm (including 
lunch) 
 
 

18 
All children 
attending 8.45-
1.00pm (including 
lunch) 
 

19 
All children 
attending 8.45-
1.00pm (including 
lunch) 
 

20 
All children 
attending 8.45-
1.00pm (including 
lunch) 
 

21 
All children 
attending 8.45-
1.00pm (including 
lunch) 
 

22 
All children 
attending all day 
8.45-3.00pm 
 

25 
All children 
attending all day 
8.45-3.00pm 
 

26 
All children 
attending all day 
8.45-3.00pm 
 

27 
All children 
attending all day 
8.45-3.00pm 
 

28 
All children 
attending all day 
8.45-3.00pm 
 

29 
All children 
attending all day 
8.45-3.00pm 
 

 
 
We will be offering a wraparound care option every afternoon from Monday 11th – 
Thursday 21st September – 1.00pm-3.00pm. This offers care for those families that 
require it due to work commitments or challenges with childcare provision during the 
afternoons whilst pupils remain part time. 
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Please note that you are only able to book wraparound care on the days that your child 
will be in school in the morning: 
 

- Children in Group 1 may be booked onto wraparound care on Monday 11th – 
Tuesday 12th and then Friday 15th – Thursday 21st September. 

- Children in Group 2 may be booked into wraparound care from Wednesday 13th – 
Thursday 21st September. 

 
 
The cost per child, per afternoon is £15.00 and you will be sent an invoice for payment in 
September for any afternoon’s you book.  
 
This provision is limited to 30 spaces per session and will be allocated on a first come 
first serve basis. Please complete this form by 11.45pm on Monday 17th July if you 
would like to request to book the wraparound care on any of the available dates. Please 
note that completing the form does not guarantee your space and we will write to you to 
confirm which slots, if any, have been reserved for you by Thursday 20th July. 
 
If you require childcare before 8.45am or after 3.00pm between Monday 11th – Thursday 
21st September, you must use the normal Charlton Kings Kids Club provision. 
 
Information about how to book Kids Club spaces via the Magicbooking system, including 
the date that bookings for Year Reception children will open, will be shared with you in 
another letter shortly. More information about Kids Club and Magicbooking can be found 
on our school website, here; www.ckis.org.uk/kidsclub  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
The Reception Team 

https://forms.office.com/e/iWjgrH1XFP
http://www.ckis.org.uk/kidsclub

